



DG's August 2016 Newsletter

We had a great DGO in Truro on the 16th of July. I want to thank Lions Derwin and Susan Bartlett for doing such a wonderful job. We all had an awesome time. Hope all of the Lions can attend the Fall Cabinet Meeting in Lawrencetown on September 30/ October 1.



Here is part of the District Team. CST Peter Reid, DG Claire Brunelle, 1st VDG Rhonda Trickett, and 2nd VDG Perry Oliver. Photo by Lion Almont Baltzer (PR).

The rest of our team is made up of all the Lions of N2, with your help, our District will be able to Dance over Mountains.

Had a wonderful time on the weekend. Spent Saturday, July 30th in Port George for their Jamboree. Worked side-by-side with Lions from Kingston, Lawrencetown, Middleton, New Germany and Bridgewater. Then on Sunday, July 31st had the honour of inducting FOUR new members to the Bridgewater Lions Club.

Thank you, N2 Lions for making my first month as DG amazing.

The District N2 Golf is August 5-7th 2016, in Clare Golf & Country Club. Hope the weather is good for all of our golfers.

The 40th Anniversary of the unveiling of the Seamen's Memorial is happening in Canso on August 14th. The Canso Lions will be laying wreaths in memory of fisherman and women who lost their lives while engaged in the fishery industry. For more information, contact Lion Ray White 1-902-366-2785.

District Governor Claire Brunelle

2016 - 2017

"Dancing Towards Literacy"